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I strongly support SB 581, allowing earned reduction time in supervision for those 

returning citizens who are solidly demonstrating their determination to live as 

productive, law-abiding Oregonians. Rewarding good behavior works.  

Please help recognize these folks who are trying to make a better, safer tomorrow for 

themselves and for Oregon. Please support SB 581. 

Thank you for listening. 

 

Alice Fay 


